Comment #4 — 10/27/17 - 5:45 p.m.
| have read through the 2nd exposure draft and have the following comments -

Request for Comments -

1. | believe the scope in section 1.2 is clear.
2. | believe the examples in section 3.1.1 are clear.
3. | believe the guidance in section 3.6 is clear.

Thank you for exposing the draft to the actuarial community and for inviting our input.
Sincerely,

Kelly McKeethan, FCAS, MAAA, CERA



